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REMINDER TO PARENTS 

This is a reminder to all parents if they wish for their child to have the flu nasal spray 

to complete the form at https://childconsent.co.uk/kchft/consent/search before the 

cut-off date which is 8/11/2021 

To access the form parents will need to use their child’s NHS number or legal 

surname/date of birth/postcode 
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